
Copyright  Office  Seeking
Comments  to  Proposed  Change
in Small Claims Remedies
Should  there  be  small  claims  remedies  to  copyright
infringement?  Congress has asked the Copyright Office to
conduct a study on this issue, as is further discussed by the
Silicon Valley IP Licensing Law Blog in a recent blog post:

http://www.siliconvalleyiplicensinglaw.com/copyright-office-se
eking-comments-on-possible-change-to-small-claims-remedies/
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